142 DELARONDE STHREET
P O BOX 6U08 » NEW ORLEANS. LOUISIANA 70174 « (504) 366 2345

July 6, 1979

0 L ASWELL

Jice Presdent - Puwer Production

LPL 11489
Q-3-A35.07

Mr. K.V. Seyfrit, Director, Region IV
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
Arlington, Texas 76012

SUBJECT: Waterford SES Unit 3
Docket No. 50-382
Potential Incident No. 21
Rosemount 1153 Series A Pressure Transmitters

Dear Mr. Seyfrit:

This is to confirm the telecon on June 29, 1979 between your Mr. R.C. Stewart
and our Mr. T.F, Cerrets. In accordance with the requirements of 10CFR50.55(e),
LP&L is continuing to evaluate the reportability of the problem with the
Rosemount 1153 Series A Pressure Transmitters. This problem was previously
reported to Mr. Stewart by telecon on June 1, 1979. We expect to complete

our evaluation by July 31, 1979 and will notify you of the results of our
evaluation by that date.

Yours very truly,
P oot
(A
D.L. Aswell
DLA/TFG/ys
cc: Ebasco (2), J.M. Brooks, J. Crnich (2), D.L. Aswell, L.V. Maurin,
D.B. Lester, F.J. Drummond, T.F. Gerrets, C.J. Decareaux, S.A. Alleman,

T.K. Armington, P.V. Prasankumar, Waterford 3 Staff (2), D.C. Gibbs,
L. Biondolillo, R. Hymes
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